
No. MBDA/JICA/42/2020/336                                                                                        Dated: 06th September, 2021 
GOVERNMENT OF MEGHALAYA 

PLANNING DEPARTMENT 
MEGHALAYA BASIN DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY (MBDA) 

 
REQUEST FOR QUOTATION (RFQ) 

WEBSITE DEVELOPMENT - MeCFLIP  
 

Meghalaya Basin Development Authority (MBDA) invites sealed request for quotation (RFQ) from the reputed 
service providers/firms having requisite expertise in Website Development as prescribed in the RFQ document for 
development of website for JICA assisted project “Community-based Forest Management and Livelihood 
Improvement in Meghalaya”. 

The responses must be submitted in sealed envelope to The Project Director, – Office of Meghalaya Basin 
Development Authority, Community-Based Forest Management and Livelihood Improvement in Meghalaya, 
Shalom Building, 2nd Floor, Lower Lachumiere, Shillong- 793001. The RFQ should reach on or before 27th 
September 2021 at 15:00 hrs. 

The detailed RFQ Document may be downloaded fromhttp://www.mbda.gov.in. 

                                                                                                                                Sd/- 
Additional Project Director 

JICA assisted Project, MBDA 
 

 

 

 


